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Dear Colleagues, 

 

Thank you for the information communicated in your liaison statement 68 (“LS/r Regarding 

coordination on IM/DM for OAM (reply to IEEE802.1-LS36 - TD122/3)”). 

 

As yet another step in coordinating the development of YANG models for Ethernet OAM per our 

previous agreement, we look forward to meeting jointly during the workshop between IEEE 

802.1/802.3 and ITU-T SG15 to be held Saturday January 27, 2018 (as a follow up to our next meeting 

in Geneva the same week where there will be various YANG topics discussed). We also anticipate 

that a number of IEEE 802.1 participants interested in YANG work will attend the Q14/15 interim 

meeting you are planning to hold Sunday January 28, 2018. 

 

We would like to note that IEEE 802 has a YANG interest group called YANGsters set up for 

discussions (website: http://1.ieee802.org/yangsters/, mailing list: STDS-802-

YANG@listserv.ieee.org, conference calls: 6:00AM PDT the last Wednesday of the month at 

https://join.me/ieee802.1). We would encourage your participation in those discussions. 

 

Best regards, 

Glenn Parsons 

Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 
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